
From: milkpail@milk
sent: tuesday, Marc
TO: AGSEC -USDA
cc: steve@milkpail .com
subject: Keep an umbrella over the small dairy processor !

Dear Secretary,

r grew up jn the world of milk processing in the san Francìsco aay Area. My
father started a business that began as ã drive thru da'iry, and giew'into â
small local regional processìng añd distribution company.

when dad first opened for business, the appeal to the public for our fresh
milk was partly due to a 2 cent per half qallon discouht that the state of
california permitted onsite dair! plants fo charge, an advantage that helped
the small pi'ocessor to compete iñ the L96O's and-'70s aga'inst ñuge corporäte
dal ry operat'r ons .

rt has come to mv attention that vour department is considerino chanoino the
uilk pooling system in such a way that the small dairy based pÉocessõr ñìll be
required to participate in this system. rt is my hopê that yôur office will
postpone makìng this determination until such time that your new staff has had
time to carefully evaluate the long term implicatio ns of thìs change. r
believe that the-inherent inefficiõncies of'the small farm based prõcessor are
sufficient to decide in favor of maintaining the status quo so that additional
competitive burdens and regulatory costs arõ not pouring over the small but
lmportant darry þased processors.

r hopg_you w'il1 delay any'immed'iate actjon on this matter while mainta'ining an
umbrella over th.eir operations in the sp'irit of supporting the independent-
Rmerican dairy farmer.

wi th grat'itude,

steven Rasmussen

rhe ptilk pail tvtarket

Mountain Vìew, cA

ail . com
24, 2009
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